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Between the two ICEED Meetings the Meteorological and Hydrological Service of Croatia - DHMZ has followed the continuance in its activity and the realisation of the planned budget of about 12 M€ (~ 5 M€ for the hail suppression activity). One fourth of the amount is contribution from the commercial – non profit activity. The number of employers is mainly unchanged (about 420). 

The DHMZ has taken care of about 65 automatic weather stations, two upgraded radiosounding systems in Zagreb and Zadar, eight weather radars, 40 main, 117 ordinary, 317 rain gage stations and 23 totalizators. One sodar has also been under operation. 

In 2006 Finish Governmental organization VTT and US-TDA has separately accepted the DHMZ proposal of the feasibility study on the improvement of the Service performance, particularly improvement of the infrastructure (e.g. weather radars, lightning detection system, IT) and organisational structure.

Significant improvement of the computer facilities has been achieved by the donation of the Norwegian Government trough the WMO VCP. This will enable more comprehensive usage of the numerical models, particularly enhancement of nonhydrostatics.

DHMZ has continued it’s involvement of the activities in WMO, EUMETSAT and ECMWF as well in ALADIN, RC LACE, MEDEX and GCOS communities. At the end of 2006 Croatia has become a full member of the EUMETSAT and in April 2007 has become a full member of EUMETNET. DHMZ has also on the way to join ECOMET. 

In accordance with the outcomes of the 6th ICEED Meeting in Dubrovnik, DHMZ made effort in triggering and participation in the performance of the feasibility study of the selected NMHSs with a sub-regional approach conducted by the WMO, World Bank and UN- ISDR. This resulted in the WMO regional (RA VI) Workshop on Social and Economic Benefits of Meteorological and Related Services to Society which was held in Zagreb on the beginning of February 2007. Final results of the feasibility study will be presented at the meeting from 24-25 October 2007 including the Sava River Project as it’s hydrological component. 

Close collaboration of GCOS, WMO, EUMETSAT, CM SAF with DHMZ resulted in the Workshop on the Use of Satellite data for Climate Applications which was held in Zagreb in December 2006. It was the first workshop on the operative use of satellite data for climate applications attended by 21 European countries.

DHMZ has continued active bilateral collaboration with other NMHSs what resulted in signing the MoU with the NMHSs of Germany, Hungary and Montenegro. There are also traditional high level meetings (twice a year) with the Slovenian NMHS. Close collaboration is continuing with Austrian NMHS in field of satellite meteorology.
DHMZ is still very active in performing partnership with media and issuing meteorological and hydrological information on internet, newspapers, mobile, radio and television - including weather presentation at the national television, the two private ones, and more than twenty radio stations. 
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